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Raszka Shelley

From: Diane Pizza <dpizza@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:06 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB Bill 3515

 
 
STOP HB BILL 3515  in the Oregon Legislature!  WE DON'T WANT to prevent gray wolves from ever being 
included on the state's list of threatened or endangered species. We need to protect and foster the growth of the 
Gray wolf population and stop any bills that would threaten their survival. Please do not vote for this 
legislation.  Thank you, diane pizza novato Ca 94949 
--  
"Sometimes I do get to places just when God's ready to have somebody click the shutter."  
Ansel Adams  


